
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

2. PASSENGER TRANSPORT PRIORITY MEASURES 
 
 The Board received information on progress regarding targets for public transport priority measures 

contained in the Council’s Christchurch Public Passenger Transport Strategy adopted in July 2003. 
 
 The Board was also invited to provide feedback on the proposed content of the city-wide plan and 

criteria to identify and prioritise corridors for priority treatment.   
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To support the proposed criteria and rationale to identify and prioritise corridors for public 

transport priority measures. 
 
 2. To support the proposed contents of the city-wide Public Transport Priority Plan. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


